
 
 

  

A message from Mrs Cooper Diary Dates  

School re-opens 

6th January 

Pantomime in school 

6th January 

Young Voices 

6th February 

Valentines Disco 

13th February 

N 2.30-3pm 

R,Y1,Y2 3.15-4pm 

Y3 & Y4 4.15-5.15pm 

Last day of term 

14th February 

Half term  

17th  -  21st February  

School re-opens 

24th February  

World Book Day 

6th March 

Science Week 

14th March 

Class Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders 91% 

Dazzling Dragonflies 82% 

Terrific Turtles 92% 

Perfect Pandas 94% 

Amazing Alligators 96% 

Marvellous Meerkats 90% 

Outstanding Owls 97% 

 This Week’s  

Winners 

 

Fabulous Foxes 

    20/12/2024 

Fabulous Foxes 100% 

  Newsletter 
 

 

Please be careful, kind &       

considerate when parking 

around school. Do not block 

junctions or driveways .  

Thank you. 

https://oxheyfirst.co.uk/newsletters/


 

 

 

 

                                                                                                         

   

          

 

In the spotlight this 
week……………………….. 

 



 

 

                                                                                                         

   

 



 

 

                                                                                                         

   

          

 

 



 

 

 

 

                   

 

      

WOW awards………………………………. 

Safeguarding Tab 

As you know, we have a safeguarding tab on our school  website. It 

has a wealth of information and support for anyone needing  safe-

guarding advice and support on a range of safeguarding matters    

including: mental health, domestic abuse, child criminal exploita-

tion, radicalisation, bereavement, general parenting advice and 

online /e-safety.  

Please have a look and feel free to signpost this to other  parents/

families that require support in the wider community. 

Safeguarding – Oxhey First School | Biddulph | Staffordshire  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

#WakeUpWednesday 

 #WakeUpWednesday aims to equip every trusted adult with the knowledge and skills that they 
need to keep up with the latest information, implement best practice and heighten their awareness 
of issues around three core topics; online safety, mental health & wellbeing; and climate change & 
sustainability.  

Relevant to all parents and educators, from early years through to secondary school, the                               
#WakeUpWednesday resources can be accessed both on a desktop and via our 
#WakeUpWednesday app, providing instant and easy access to world-class expertise in the areas 
they need the most anytime, anywhere.  

This week I would like to direct your attention to ‘What parents need to know about iPads’. 

Free Online Safety Guide | iPads  

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-ipads
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